
PRESS RELEASE

Kemnal Technology College Staff Lead in e-Learning

Praised in the press recently by David Miliband (Minister of State for Education) for its successful and innovative approach to raising the levels of boys’ achievement, the staff of Kemnal were selected to attend a one week training course at Macquarie University in Sydney, Australia.  The training was on a software programme called LAMS, which improves thinking skills and can be used across all subjects and age groups.

Macquarie University expected key staff, as well as the Principal, John Atkins, to attend. The team of seven, used their recent half-term holiday to gain final accreditation to enable them to train other staff in the use of LAMS. Kemnal was also awarded a “Centre of Excellence” award.

The staff of Kemnal Technology College will now train staff in twelve schools across the country and Oxford University, who will then become training centres in their own right. Kemnal will also give basic training to a further 100 schools nationwide.
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“Class of February 2004. The staff from Kemnal Technology College are shown alongside others from Tasmania and Sydney with their trainers from Macquarie University”

School Visit

Principal, John Atkins and Vice-Principal, Vivienne Hughes spent a morning visiting Neville Warren, Principal of Normanhurst Secondary School in Sydney to compare systems.  Neville Warren will be visiting Kemnal Technology College in March as part of his worldwide study tour, looking at good practice in e-learning.
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“Principal, Neville Warren in front of his achievement cabinet at Normanhurst School”

Workforce Reform Presentation

Kemnal Technology College is widely acknowledged as a leader in this field. Thus, an invitation was issued by Professor Alan Hayes, the Dean of the Centre for Educational Studies, at Macquarie University, for Kemnal to give a presentation on “Workforce Reform” to an audience of Macquarie University staff.
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“Workforce Reform presentation to Macquarie staff”

The visit to Australia was supported by the Specialist Schools Trust.

For further information contact:

John Atkins

Principal

0208 300 7112

23 February 2004

Kemnal Technology College, Sevenoaks Way, Sidcup, Kent, DA14 5AA

Principal:  John Atkins B.Ed., Adv.Dip.Ed., FRSA, Hon. FCT

Phone: 020 8300 7112
Fax: 020 8300 5619

E.mail: jatkins@ktc.bromley.sch.uk

Web site: http://www.ktc.bromley.sch.uk
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